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FEAST OF ST. JOSEPH PROCESSION

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Feast of St Joseph procession is scheduled to take place on Sunday, 
May 19, 2024 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. This procession will start at St. Angela Merici Church on 
Erie Street, travel on Louis Avenue, Niagara Street, Parent Avenue and back to Erie Street. As a 
result the eastbound Central 3 will not be able to use Erie Street, the westbound Central 3 will 
continue to follow the Erie/Parent roundabout detour. Starting at the 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 19, 
2024 the following detour will be in effect for the Central 3:

Central 3
Eastbound

Regular route on Erie to
Right on Howard 
Left on Giles 
Left on Lincoln 
Right on Richmond to
Regular route

Central 3
Westbound

Follow Erie/Parent Roundabout Detour

Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Persons may contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, to help with any 

questions regarding schedule delays, or contact 311 for assistance. 
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